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Audit Alert: FASB discusses 
financial statements presentation of 
not-for-profit entities     
 All decisions reached at Board meetings are tentative 
and may be changed at future meetings. Decisions are 
included in an Exposure Draft only after a formal 
written ballot. Decisions reflected in Exposure Drafts 
are often changed in redeliberations by the Board based 
on information received in comment letters, at public 
roundtable discussions, and from other sources. Board 
decisions become final after a formal written ballot to 
issue a final Accounting Standards Update. 
 
At its meeting on October 28, one of the 
items discussed by the FASB was financial 
statements of not-for-profit entities.  
 
Highlights of the Board’s discussion follows:  
 
The Board discussed feedback received on the 
proposed ASU, Presentation of Financial 
Statements of Not-for-Profit Entities, and 
tentatively decided to divide its redeliberations 
into two work streams.  
 
Under the first work stream, the Board 
would reconsider the following issues, which 
are improvements that the Board might 
finalize in the near term that do not depend 
on other projects: 
 
Net asset classification scheme, including 
disclosure of board-designated funds, 
underwater endowments, and the placed-in-
service option for expirations of capital 
restrictions. 
 
Expenses, including expenses by nature and 
an analysis of expenses by function and 

nature; netting of external and direct internal 
investment expenses against investment 
return; disclosure of netted investment  
expenses; and enhanced disclosures about 
cost allocations. 

•  
• Improvement of disclosures by not-for-profit 

entities that choose to present operating 
measures and information useful in assessing 
liquidity. 

•  
• Methods of presenting operating cash flows. 

 
The second work stream would include 
proposed changes that are likely to require 
more time to resolve because they either 
involve consideration of alternatives that the 
Board did not previously consider or are 
related to similar issues being addressed in 
other projects. These changes include:  
 
An assessment of operating measures, 
including whether to require intermediate 
measures, how to define the measures and 
what would be included in the measures and 
stakeholder-suggested alternative 
disaggregation approaches 

•  
Realignment of certain line items in the 
statement of cash flows. 
 
Source: Grant Thornton, On The Horizon, November 5, 
2015  
Please contact us should we may be of 
further assistance in relation to this or 
any other matter.    

 

Contact us 
For assistance in this matter, 
please contact us via  
luiscarlos.marcano@pr.gt.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adding true value means exceeding 
our clients’ expectations, anticipating 
their needs and being proactive and 
innovative in the accounting 
profession. 
 
Through the Kevane Grant Thornton 
business and tax application for 
mobile devices you will have access 
to our Alerts, Tax News and other 
related matters, plus a customized tax 
calendar for individuals, businesses 
and other entities, thus providing an 
excellent tool to manage filing and 
payment due dates with government 
agencies in Puerto Rico. 
 
Download for free the application. 
Available for iPhone, Motorola and all 
tablets. 
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